
Patriot Point/Military Bowl Foundation
On behalf of the residents of the City of Annapolis, we are pleased to confer upon you 
this City Council Citation in recognition of your work on behalf of children from the 
Annapolis community. When you hosted children at Patriot’s Point in August, you not 
only showed them fun with fishing, kayaking, corn hole and much more, you showed 
how a caring community interacts. We appreciate your support and hope to make 
this an annual event. 

Given Under Our Hands and the Great Seal of the City of Annapolis this 
23rd day of September, 2019.


